
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE  

RICHLAND COUNTY WANTS YOUR INPUT 

Richland County Community Development  

 

CAPER REPORT  

Community Development Block Grant- (CDBG) and 

HOME Investment Program (HOME) 

 
Richland County Community Development will conduct a PUBLIC Hearing on Wednesday, December 29, 2021, 

concerning the submission of the Richland County Consolidated Annual Performance and Evaluation Report 

(CAPER) to the US Department of Housing and Urban Development Office (HUD).  The local HUD office is located 

at 1836 Assembly Street and this document will be submitted to HUD on December 30, 2021. Richland County 
received CDBG and HOME funds from HUD during the 2020-2021 fiscal year in the amount of $1,628,252 (CDBG) 

and $754,056 (HOME).  The CAPER Report is an annual performance and evaluation report required by HUD. The 
report identifies the level of progress and accomplishments in meeting the goals and objectives of Richland 

County’s Consolidated Plan. All referenced documents will be available for review on the County’s website 

(www.richlandcountysc.gov). 

 
 

Citizens, non-profits, and other community partners and stakeholders are encouraged to attend the virtual 

hearing. 

 

Public comments will be received for a period of fifteen (15) days concerning the CAPER. The comment period 
begins Wednesday, December 15, 2021, and will conclude on Wednesday, December 29, 2021.  All 
comments received will be submitted to the US Department of Housing & Urban Development (HUD).   
 

 Please assist by giving your input. Your virtual meeting opportunity to provide public comment is December 29, 

2021, at 2:00 pm. Please email requests to scheirer.sara@richlandcountysc.gov for the Zoom meeting link and a 

copy of the FY 2020 CAPER.  
 

Comments may also be mailed or emailed to: 
Richland County Government 

Community Planning & Development Division 

2020 Hampton Street, PO BOX 192, Columbia SC 29204 

Attention: Sara Scheirer, Grants Community Development Manager 

Or email: scheirer.sara@richlandcountysc.gov 
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